
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

As part of our project work in school this half term we are thinking about ‘Me and My 

Locality’ and looking at built and natural environments.  

 

On Wednesday 20th October we would like to go on a little adventure around the 

area of our school to look at natural and built aspects in our locality.  

 

The local visit form completed when your child started at OPALG covers this, but we 

wanted to let you know when the walk was taking place. 

 

RSS 

Date: Wednesday 20th October 

Time: 10am – 11am 

  

RB 

Date: Wednesday 20th October   

Time: 1:30pm – 2:30pm 

 

Can we please ask that your child is sent in normal school uniform and shoes and 

brings a coat in case of light rain! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Miss Bowe, Mrs Spencer and Mrs Smith 

Reception Team 

 

 

 

  


